
 

Police Advisory Committee 
July 20, 2011 

 
Present:  Angie Snider, Mike Trevis, Sharin Nakayama, Angie Snider 
 
The meeting began at 1:35 p.m.  The minutes of the April 20, 2011 meeting were 
approved as written. 
 
Old Business 
 
Information Distribution i.e. – Arizona Incident 
Mike discussed this with Ann Garten.  She did not think that this an issue.  The 
information will come from the Public Information Office since Ann is the Public 
Information Officer.   
 
New Parking Lot Sign at Lot B 
Some of the new signs blocked the driver’s view when exiting Lot B. Mike and Jonathan 
Ott brought this to Tom Brown’s (Facilities) attention.  Angie will check with Donna Post 
regarding the sign at Lot A south exist which is near Lot B. 
 
New Business 
 
Construction Update 
Social Sciences building is on track and scheduled to open Fall 2011.  Furniture is being 
installed.  The Math Business and Allied Health building has been pushed back to 
Summer 2012. 
 
Creation of Behavior Assessment Team 
Some students have behavior issues that cause safety concerns.  Mike will set-up some 
dates for a meeting to include anyone interested in serving on the committee as well as 
staff from the Student Health Services office.  Mike will send an email to Sharin 
Nakayama, Rebecca Cobb, Debbie Conover and Counseling services. 
 
Mike Trevis 
There was missing person’s report.  Detective Michael DeSanto met with the missing 
person.  Having a detective/investigator has been a great help in following-up on 
reports. 
 
There were problems with the high school graduations. There were student fights.   
Campus Police officers had a joint training for Special Emergency Response. 
 
The meeting ended at   2:11 p.m. 
 


